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NOTICE OF ONLINE SURPLUS AUCTION
May 1, 2020- May 14, 2020
Warren County Public Schools will hold an ONLINE SURPLUS AUCTION on www.govdeals.com beginning May 1st- May 14th 
ITEMS INCLUDE 2 CUSTOM BUILT TICKET BOOTHS

Warren County Public Schools reserves the right to remove assets prior to sale to place back into service.
All assets will be sold as is, where is, with no warranty implied. All sales are final.
This is an online auction only, and all payments will be made through www.govdeals.com – no exceptions! Assets must be removed from premises with coordination from the Director of Maintenance. Loading and transport are the sole responsibility of buyer. Please see complete guidelines on www.govdeals.com.

FOR QUESTIONS, please call Callie Beliles at 270-781-5150, or email callie.beliles@warren.kyschools.us .
Please click on this link – www.govdeals.com and key in “Warren County Public Schools, KY” in the search box for the list of current items for sale. Thank you!!!
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